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Entergy Operations, Inc.

ATTN: Neil 8. Carns, Vice Precident
Operations, Arkansas Nuclear One

Route 3, Box 137G

Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Gentlemen:
SUBJECT: NRC INSPECTION REPORT 50-313; 50-368/91-02

Thank you for your December 20, 1991, response to our November 21, 1991,
inspection report. The scheduled completion dates provided in your letter
were discussed hetween members of your staff, our staff, and our headquarters
staff on January 14, 1992. It is our understanding that you will inform us of
any significant change to the commitments made in your response.

We have found your response to be acceptable and will evaluate your completed
actions during subsequent inspections,

Sincerely,

‘f " ™ .

)ﬂgillmB} ';;lg".‘u.(‘d By
A. Bilh BealH! Director
Division of Reactor Projects
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Entergy Operations, Inc.

ATTN: Donald C. Hintz, Executive Vice
President & Chief Operating Officer

P.0. Box 31995

Jackson, Mississippi 39286

Entergy Operations, Inc.

ATTN: John R, McGaha, Vice President
Operations Support

P.0. Box 31995

Jackson, Mississippi 39286
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